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Form CMS 368 is a report of contact for the State to name the individuals involved in the 
Medicaid Drug Rebate Program (MDRP) and the Drug Utilization Review (DUR) Program), and
is required only in those instances where a change to the originally submitted data is necessary.  
The ability to require the reporting of any changes to these data is necessary to the efficient 
operation of these programs.  

We are proposing nonsubstantive changes to CMS-368. The changes are limited to adding a 
section for the DUR State Contact information, including the description “Drug Utilization 
Review (DUR) Program” in the form header, and to also update the original four contact titles to 
provide additional clarification: MDRP State DDR Contact, MDRP Technical Contact, MDRP 
Policy Contact, MDRP Rebate Contact. All of the new fields are optional.

The changes do not impact any of our burden estimates.

We are not proposing any changes to form CMS-R-144.
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